
December 15, 2022 
 
Mr. Nikhil Kumar 
Khasber Mohalla, Vpo Teontha 
Kaithal, Haryana 136042 
India 
 
Dear Nikhil: 
 
Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you that you have been admitted to the
University of South Alabama for the Summer Semester 2023 as a First Time Freshman
student in the College of Arts and Sciences with Chemistry - Bachelor of Science as your
intended concentration.   
 
Your JAG # is: J00739296 and your University of South Alabama email account is 
nk2229@jagmail.southalabama.edu. You may activate your JagNet account or check
your personal data information on the web at here.   
 
As a student attending the University on a non-immigrant visa, you will be assessed an
international student fee and out-of-state tuition each term you register. Important
upcoming dates and payment deadlines are available in the academic calendar at 
southalabama.edu/academiccalendar. Students are responsible for ensuring tuition and
fees are paid by the posted payment deadlines. 
 
 
Your application file is complete. Although our records indicate no additional documents
are needed, should you have additional coursework of which we are not aware, you must
present this prior to registration.Applicants may not disregard any part of their
educational history, and failure to report all institutions previously attended will be
cause for cancellation of the admissions process and registration. Registration is also
subject to cancellation if final records are not received or if they establish
ineligibility for enrollment. 
 
On behalf of the faculty and staff of the University of South Alabama, I welcome you to
our community and wish you success in your studies here. Please contact the Office of
International Admissions  & Student Programs if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Richard W. Carter, PhD 
Associate Vice President 
Global USA


